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Se habla español
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  Unit-Dose Packaging
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Weight Loss Program

Paul Franck, R.Ph.
Pharmacist, Owner

Phone:  352-624-2779    
Cell:  352-427-6609
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Ocala, FL 34471
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Looking for a smarter way
to shop for health insurance?

Now is the time to learn if your 
current plan is still a good fit for you.

Don't wait. The annual Open 
Enrollment Period ends soon!

Call (954) 850-1000 today.
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IT’S NOT TOO LATE TO GET HEALTH INSURANCE.
There are still slots available with AETNA, AMBETTER, 

CIGNA, FLA BLUE, and UNITED HEALTHCARE. 
Call me directly at 954-850-1009

Marianne D. Edwards, Adviser
46530-HM-1120

352-629-0736
www.ConcordPrintOCala.com
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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com

Mary 
Catherine 

Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Mauback, Stephen Floyd, 
 and Rodulfo Reverol

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

March 10, 2024



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
MMAARRCCHH  1100,,  22002244  ~~  FFOOUURRTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  LLEENNTT  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Vicki Cleary  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   vcleary@blessedtrinity.org 
Dawn Pennisi  Asst. Dir. Of Faith Formation x3222 
   dpennisi@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org                                                       
Dr. Barry Meehan                  Dir. Of Faith Formation x3207                         
   bmeehan@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or stop by the Parish Hall the first Sunday of 
each month following the 8:45am and 11:00am Masses. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd 
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
All that we have and all that we are comes from the Lord. “We are truly his handiwork,” says St. Paul in 
the second reading, “created in Christ Jesus to lead a life of good deeds which God prepared for us in  

advance.” 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

 

Handcrafted Habitry, LLC
Religious habits for various Catholic Orders

Catholic Third Order burial habits & Dominican scapulars

Custom seamstress work

www.etsy.com/shop/handcraftedhabitry

www.handcrafedhabitry.com

 Lisa Tortiello Facebook: Handcrafted Habitry, LLC
 Cell 352-426-8708 Instagram@hancrafted_habitry

Mary F. Barber M.D.
Rebecca Thornhill M.D.

Skin Cancer Center of Central Florida
Specializing in 

Mohs micrographic surgery, and cosmetics

10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,
 Summerfield, FL 34491

352-259-6553
Visit at www.skincf.com

LINDA OSORIO
Realtor® 

COLDWELL 
BANKER

ELLISON REALTY

Direct: (352) 492-5501
Office: (35@) 732-8350

oosorio@ellisonrealty.com
OlindaOsorio.EllisonRealty.com

226 E. Silver Springs Blvd. 
Ocala, FL 34470

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
MMAARRCCHH  1100,,  22002244  ~~  FFOOUURRTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  LLEENNTT  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
NNaannccyy  LLaaSSeellvvaa  &&  TTaannaa  CCaasseeyy  

The parish would like to thank Nancy & 
Tana for using their time and talent to 
keep our Religious Gift Shop stocked, 

staffed and running smoothly! 

 

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
You will hear the Gospel story of Jesus’ encounter with Nicodemus, a Pharisee and leader of the Jews 
who comes to Jesus by night, recognizing Jesus as a teacher from God, but coming in secret for fear of 
being put out of the synagogue. Jesus rebukes him for his lack of understanding. Good stewards realize 
that for the sake of this world, God gives his most cherished beloved son. And so they are willing to 
confess Jesus as their Lord and savior in a public way. They do not keep their faith to themselves, in 
darkness. The Gospel reading challenges us to profess our faith in word and deed publicly, not to hide it 
away. Are we willing to get out of our personal “comfort zone” and confess our faith in Christ Jesus in 
an open, tangible way? 

It has been said many times over and in a variety of ways that stewardship is based upon gratitude.                 
Gratitude for what, we might ask? For the variety of blessings each of us receives, understanding full 
well that each of us is gifted in different ways and perhaps even in different measures. However, 
there is one gift in which we all share equally. 
  
“For God so loved the world that he gave his only son, so that everyone who believes in him might 
not perish but might have eternal life” (John 3:16). It is difficult for us to even conceive of the                         
magnitude of that multifaceted gift, from God’s unconditional love for us to the extraordinary gift of his 
son Jesus to the fabulous gift of everlasting life. 
  
Stewardship calls us to appreciate all of God’s gifts, 
but if we only focus on the gifts listed above, our   
gratitude should know no bounds. Pope Francis has 
said, “God never gives someone a gift they are not 
capable of receiving. We all have the ability to                          
understand and receive God’s gifts.” We need to                   
recognize God’s gifts and especially during our                  
preparations for Easter, find ways to show and live out 
our gratitude.  

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Cynthia Berry 

John, Natalie, Frank & Magnolia Chichetto 

Guillermo, Valeria, Alan, Alexander & Alonzo 
Ramirez Perez 

Michael, Alexandra, Rhys, Georgiana & Rhoda      
Forgione 

Charles, Christine, Caleb, Gauge, Gavin & Charlotte 
Walker 

Eileen Dicton 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Dorothea Jean Knorr 

Our Catholic Appeal  
We have received responses from 
466 families or individuals.  
Did we hear from you yet? It is 
never too late. All Catholics need to make a                    
response. Be open with God and ask Him.                         
Together we are responsible for the great high 
mission the Lord gave to us, His church, on                        
Ascension day. 

We have $239,303.80 received so far in                           
donations or pledges. Thank you. 

OCA materials are available in the vestibule or the 
stewardship room. 

We will wait another week or so before we send 
out letters to all those we have not heard from. 
Make it easy for us. Respond as soon as possible.  

Thanks.  

Fr. Mike’s Books 
We have boxes of Fr. Mike’s books that we are 
sure he would love to share with everyone.  We 
are going to put them out this weekend, March 
9/10 on tables along the sidewalk by church. No 
set cost but you are welcome to drop a donation 
at church or in the collection. 

Catholic Relief Services Collection 
This week we take up The Catholic Relief Services 
Collection to reveal Christ’s love to our brothers 
and sisters in need. This collection makes grants to 
six Catholic agencies that provide relief and                  
support for struggling communities and work for 
peace and reconciliation among our marginalized 
brothers and sisters, both here and around the 
world. Please prayerfully consider how you can 
support the collection. Learn more about the             
collection at www.usccb.org/catholic-relief.  

Carlo Acutis Exhibition 
Carlo Acutis  
Exhibition coming to 
Blessed Trinity. 

On the weekend 
of March 16/17, we 
shall have a display of photographs from the Carlo 
Acutis Eucharistic Miracles in the King of Kings 
building.  
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

JJeerr  3311::3311--3344  

  HHeebb  55::77--99  

JJnn  1122::2200--3333  

MMaarrcchh  99  //  1100::             

MMaarrcchh  1166  //  1177::     NO FLOWERS—LENT 

MMaarrcchh  2233  //  2244::       

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 
x3201 if you would like more  information on                
placing flowers on the altar.   

 
Sunday, March 10th— Mass, dinner, possible 
XLT from 7-8:30pm (all parishioners and                       
community members welcome—bring a friend) 
 
Sunday, March 17th— Mass, No Life Night (we 
will be helping with the International Picnic most 
of the day) 
 
Follow us on Instagram—@bt_lifeteen and on                    
Facebook—@btlifeteen 

 Covenant Mission Team Annual Fish 
Fry Dinner 

 EVERY FRIDAY DURING LENT                      
3:30-7:30pm 

 March 15, 22 and 29 
 In the Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 

 5 SE 17th Street, Bldg. B 
 

 MENU 
 

Fried or Baked Fish $9.  
Fish Tacos $9.  
Baked Ziti $9. 

Fried Clams/Shrimp $10. 
 Combo $10.  

 
All dinners served w/roll & choice of 2 
sides: Fries, Mac-n-Cheese, Cole Slaw, 

Green Beans, Applesauce  
Dine In or Carry Out  

We accept cash, checks and credit cards 
Proceeds fund our Mission Trip in June 

We thank you for your support!  
 

For more information, please call                    
(352) 875-7456 

 

Brother’s Keeper Lenten Soup Dinners 
Get those taste buds ready! Brother’s Keeper 
Soup Kitchen will be serving its fabulous                    
Wednesday night Lent Soup & Bread Dinner                           
continuing on Wednesdays in Lent, come have 
the best tasting soup in town in the Parish Hall 
from 5:00pm to 6:30pm.  

Novena of Grace 
From Monday March 4 through to Tuesday 
March 12, the Novena of Grace will be held in 
churches across the world in honor of Saint 
Francis Xavier, co-patron of the missions with 
St Therese of Lisieux.  The novena began in 
1633 so it is now close to 400 years old.      

Prayer: 

O most kind and loving saint, in union with you 
I adore the Divine Majesty. The remembrance 
of the favors with which God blessed you                
during life, and of your glory after death, fills 
me with joy; and I unite with you in offering to 
God my humble tribute of thanksgiving and of 
praise. 
I implore you to secure for me, through your 
powerful intercession, the all-important                
blessing of living and dying in the state of 
grace. I also beseech you to obtain the favor I 
ask in this Novena (here mention the favor to 
be asked for): but if what I ask is not for the 
glory of God or for the good of my soul, obtain 
for me what is most conducive to both. 

Amen. 

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus invites you to attend the 
breakfast after the 7:10 & 8:45 am Masses on the 
second Sunday of each month, the next one will 
be this Sunday, March 10. 

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon,               
sausage, pancakes, French Toast, biscuits and 
gravy, coffee and three different juices. 

All you can eat for only $6.00 
and $3.00 for children under 10. 

Please come join us for                    
breakfast! 

Marriage Preparation 
Preparing for the sacrament of marriage? 

Saturday, April 27 is the date for the next Blessed 
Trinity Pre-Cana Marriage Preparation program. 
The program runs from 8:00am-5:00pm in the 
King of Kings building at Blessed Trinity and                     
includes continental breakfast and lunch. Cost is 
$50 per couple.  

Register on the Blessed Trinity website, https://
btchurch.blessedtrinity.org/
ministries/pre-cana/ 

Please note: the next Pre-Cana 
program will not be until                    
October 5, 2024.  

BLESSED TRINITY COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC                 
WOMEN 

SAINTLY QUOTES ON THE EUCHARIST 

"If you ate only one meal a week, would 
you survive? It is the same for your 

soul.  
Nourish it with the Blessed Sacrament." 

–St. Andre Bessette 

Thank you, Concert for Good! 
Brother’s Keeper would like to thank all the                 
sponsors and supporters of the Concert for Good.  
We recently received a check for $13,501 to                  
support our mission to help the poor in Ocala and 
Marion County.  We would like to especially thank 
Adam, Lisa, Caleb, and Luke Lombardo and their 
team for time, talents, and generosity to make 
the Concert for Good such a resounding success! 
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BLESSED TRINITY COUNCIL OF CATHOLIC                 
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Monday, March 11 7:10am     Sisters of IHMR L/D
                5:30pm     Rose Bilancio  † 

Tuesday, March 12 7:10am     Albert Donlon  † 
   5:30pm     Joseph Stephen  
         Weaver (L) 

Wed, March 13 7:10am     Stan Swiderski Sr. † 
   5:30pm     Mary V. Kelly  † 

Thursday, March 14 7:10am     Gwen Higgins  †                        
   5:30pm     Beth Baxley (L) 

Friday, March 15 7:10am     Doris & Charles    
          Goodwin †  
      5:30pm     Mary Lydon (L) 

Saturday, March 16 8:00am     Semudo Family L/D 
   4:00pm     Brid O’Rourke  †  
   6:00pm     Fran Harwas †  

Sunday, March 17 7:10am     Joseph DeMartino †
   8:45am     Julie Cyrulinski (L) 
   11:00am   Jennifer Workman  †                       
   1:00pm     Spanish Community                  
   5:00pm     Speranza Ritieni  †                                                
    

    
 

Please pray for John Hatch, Frank Lupo and Julia Imbessi 
who have recently passed away.  

  

 

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

TTooddaayy’’ss  MMaallee                                                                                  
Men’s Fashion                                             
352.237.4747 

PPuurrvviiss  GGrraayy                                                                                                            
Tim Westgate, CPA, Parishioner                                        

352.732.3872   

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                     

Tuesdays:  1:00am - 2:00am  
Wednesdays:  1:00pm - 2:00pm              

Thursdays:  7:00pm - 8:00pm                                       
  

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the                           
vestibule, on the counter near the staircase, that need 
one more adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My answer is prayer. What we need is for 
every  parish to come before Jesus in the Blessed                  
Sacrament in Holy Hours of pray-
er.” 

~ Saint Mother Teresa of Calcutta 

 
 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                MMaarrcchh  33,,  22002244                                                                                                                          
Envelope Total:            490       $  29,435.75        Year to date collection:  $ 2,706,327.86            
Electronic Offering Total:      435               $  41,286.30        Year to date budget:       $ 3,319,556.00 

Total Children’s Offering:                   $   182.61                     Year to date deficit:       ($613,228.15)                                     
Non Sunday:             52                 $   9,114.00                                                                                                      
Grand Total for Week:        $   80,018.66          

Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  97,634.00                                                                                        
Difference                       ($17,615.35)            

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              
RReemmiinnddeerr::  DDoo  yyoouurr  bbeesstt  ttoo  ppuutt  yyoouurr  eennvveellooppee  nnuummbbeerr  oonn  tthhee  ““mmeemmoo””  lliinnee  ooff  yyoouurr  cchheecckk..  

 Brunch with the Bunny 

Lent has already begun, 
and this means the                      
resurrection of Jesus is                 
coming! 

… AND … the story of the 
Easter Bunny!! 

Life Teen would like for all families to bring 
their little (and not so little ) ones to have 
‘Brunch with the Bunny.’  Join us at 9:30amon 
Saturday, March 30 for the blessing of the  
baskets and food, the egg hunt, and then 
brunch.  This event is first come, first served 
the day of.  Tickets can be pre-ordered starting 
now.  If you have NOT bought your ticket       
before March 26th, then tickets will still be for 
sale the morning of the event for $6 per                  
person.  To guarantee a full plate of food, 
please reserve your spot before March 26th. 

You can start purchasing your ticket (s) today 
for $6 per person and $25 for a family of 5.   
To reserve/get your ticket, please stop by the 
church office with cash, check, or money                  
order.     

THANK YOU! 
The Bereavement Ministry would like to thank 

all of the parishioners who helped refill our 
freezer with much needed desserts.  Once 

again, you came through for us! 
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                                                                                            PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE 
There’s still time to do something different for 
Lent this year.  Give up store bought coffee, tea, 
cocoa, & olive oil and instead drink Fair Trade 
coffee, tea, cocoa, &  olive oil.  We sell these 
products here at Blessed Trinity the 2nd weekend 
every month, after Mass.  You’ll be helping small 
family farmers in Asia, Latin America,                
Africa, India, & Palestine make a fair wage and 
provide a decent living.  Through Fair Trade, 
farmers support their families and their                              
employees, stay on the land, and care for the                   
environment by growing their crops organically.  
We’ll be selling all these products this weekend              
after Mass.               Thank you       

Brother’s Keeper serves thousands of men, 
women, and children in need in Ocala/Marion 

County.  We are looking for dedicated           
volunteers to help us in the following areas: 

 
Gardeners: We are investigating the                   

possibility of hydroponic gardening at 
our thrift store location to grow fruits 
and vegetables that can be given to 
food pantry clients.  We need willing 
volunteers (experienced and/or                       
inexperienced) to help.   

 Times Needed: To be determined 
 

Wawa Donated Food Pickups:  Brother’s 
Keeper receives donated food from two 
Wawa locations in the SE part of Ocala.  
We are looking for volunteers to pick-up 
3-4 bags of food at these                      
locations and bring them to the food 
pantry. 

 Times Needed: Varies – estimated one    
 hour daily - M/W/F. 
 
 

Thrift Store Volunteers:  We receive many 
donations each week and need                        
assistance unpacking, pricing, and                  
displaying the items in the thrift store. 
We also need help in the store helping              
customers. 
Times Needed: Saturdays  
 

Marketing: Brother’s Keeper will be                     
expanding our marketing efforts for our 
various programs and are looking for 
experienced volunteers or businesses 
with marketing strategy and/or                       
production expertise to help and advise 
us.  

 
      Please contact Jason at (352) 622-5544 or 

Jason@bkocala.org if you’re interested in                 
learning more. 

Become a Volunteer! 
Find your Volunteer Opportunity! 

The legacy of La Guadalupana Clinic is based on a 
solid base of volunteers. We actively match the 
interests and experiences of our volunteers with 
the needs of the clinic. If you want to help, we 
have something you can do.  

The clinic needs doctors, nurse practitioners,                
bilingual nurses, Spanish/English Translators, and 
dental hygienist. Some volunteers provide                     
services once a week, while others come once a 
month.  

For clinical roles we ask volunteers to commit to 
a regular weekly or monthly schedule. The                  
commitment must be for at least 6 months. 

If you are interested, you can request a volunteer 
application form at 352-509-6996 or by email at: 
bluquis@cflcc.org  

Prayer and Action 
Prayer and Action (PandA) is coming back to Ocala 
this summer for our 4th session! Teens from 8th 
grade grads to 12th grade grads are invited for a 
week of making great memories and lasting 
friendships all while serving our community and 
growing in our Catholic faith. Mark you calendars 
for July 7-12. For more information, call 
352.875.7456. 

A Lenten Stewardship Reflection:                       
Compassion 

A central theme in the Gospel of Luke and a very 
good one for Lenten meditation is the notion of 
compassion. More than any other Gospel, Luke 
reveals the compassionate nature of Jesus Christ. 
Jesus said it emphatically and without mincing his 
words: “Be compassionate just as your Father is 
compassionate.” (Luke 6:36, New Jerusalem Bible). 

The word compassion is derived from the Latin 
words pati and cum, which taken together mean 
“to suffer with.” Compassion asks us to enter into 
another’s pain, to share in their suffering, to feel their brokenness, fear, confusion and anguish.  

For Jesus, however, compassion was not just a feeling. It translated itself into action. Throughout Luke’s                  
Gospel, Jesus heals and cares for the downtrodden, the poor and oppressed. Jesus showed his followers that 
compassion is inherent to discipleship. He did not reach down and lift the poor up from above either. He                  
became poor. He suffered with the poor. He chooses pain, rejection, persecution, and death rather than the 
path of “upward mobility” toward power, authority, influence, and wealth. It is this “downward mobility” that 
led to his own passion, death and subsequent resurrection and redemption for all.  

Jesus’ path of downward mobility differs from the common notion today that 
compassion means helping those less fortunate than we are. It is a particularly 
privileged notion to think that if we volunteer in a soup kitchen or donate money 
to help others, we have been compassionate. To be clear, these actions are                  
important and valuable ways of serving others. But when we are able to maintain 
our distance or stay in a place “above” those we serve, such acts easily become 
acts of pity, rather than compassion. This is the problem with the idea of serving 

“those less fortunate.” We are somehow “more” and “they” are somehow “less.” We have all the power.  
“They” have none. Genuine compassion, as embodied by Jesus, runs counter to our culture’s concept. Christ’s 
compassion is a call to suffer “along with” those who are powerless. 

Compassion is at the heart of the Christian stewards’ life. It is an expression of 
God’s love for us and our love for God and each other. Perhaps during this Lenten 
season we can place compassion front and center in our spiritual lives. What 
better time than the Lenten season to consider a radical reorientation toward               
others. And what better time than Lent to discover the compassion Jesus calls us 
to embrace.  
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AIRPORT SERVICE•CRUISE PORT TRANSFERS
CORPORATE•OUT OF TOWN TRANSPORT•SPECIAL OCCASIONS

NON EMERGENCY MEDICAL•ANY DESTINATION BY REQUEST

ORLANDO • TAMPA • SANFORD • GAINESVILLE
ALL YOUR TRANSPORTATION NEEDS
LICENSED & INSURED *AIRPORTS & CITY PERMITS * SERVICE 24/7

352-854-6642
INFO@STAGECOACHTRANSPORTATION.COM 

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

 
Easter Lily Sale                                  

Saturday & Sunday, March 16/17                         
After all Masses                                      

Blessed Trinity Church 
 

Blessed Trinity International Picnic                                                   
Sunday, March 17                                        

After 1:00pm Mass—Spanish in 
Church, Bi-lingual on field                                
Blessed Trinity Soccer Field 

 
Brunch With The Bunny                               

Saturday, March 30                               
After the egg hunt                        

Blessed Trinity Parish Hall 
 
 
 



• Commercial
• Construction
• Demolition
• Document Destruction
• Garbage
• Industrial
• Mobile Restroom
• Manure Removal
• Portable Toilets
• Recycling
• Residential
• Yard Waste

Customer Service Dedicated
Environmentally Responsible

Serving Marion & the surrounding counties

352-369-5411
www.FloridaExpress.us
sales@floridaexpress.us
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• Portable Toilets
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• Residential
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Customer Service Dedicated
Environmentally Responsible

Serving Marion & the surrounding counties
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www.FloridaExpress.us
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Commercial Trash 
Construction 
Dumpsters 
Document Destruction 
Industrial Waste 
Mobile Restroom 
Portable Toilets 
Recycling  
Residential Trash 

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

  
Spanish Ministries—Fr. Zbigniew Stradomski 

If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Ministerio Corresponsabilidad Cristiana                                                                            
Migdalia Crespo    352.895.8671 
 
Consejo Parroquial                                                 
Doris Feliciano –Liaison (Enlace)  352.497.3486 
 
Grupo De Oracion                                                             
Discipulos De Emaus                                                    
Yolanda Diaz    352.208.5116 
 
Cursillo De Cristiandad                                                       
Salustio Cedeno     352.229.4944 
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